Model 660

Discussion Thread

Response (Laura) 8/21/2002 3:22:15 PM
Dear Mr. Romero,
This is in reference to your previous email and phone message regarding your Model 660. There has been a recall on some of these models. We have complete details regarding this program through the front page of our website or through the link below:

http://www.remington.com/Safety_Modification_Program/600_660.htm

If you have any questions, please call our Consumer Service Department at 1-800-243-9700.

Sincerely, Laura Watson Sr. Consumer Service Rep.

Customer (Keith Johnson)

8/21/2002 3:22:15 PM

What types of career opportunities are available at Remington. I will be graduating in May from Southeast Missouri State University with a degree in Integrated Marketing Communications. I am an avid outdoorsman and hunting enthusiast looking in for a career with the two things I love. Any information you could send me would be greatly appreciated. Thanks again,

Keith Johnson

k_johnson36@hotmail.com

